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Policy 
 
School Councils should promote Parent Support Groups.  These groups are to have a constitution and 
bylaws to support the school and School Council.  The funds generated will be used to support the 
priority list for the needs of the school established by the School Council.   
A separate account must be set up for money coming through Direct Access Grants and from 
provincially operated gaming accounts.  To ensure a close working relationship between the Parent 
Support Group and the school, at least one meeting per school term should be planned with the 
Principal, Chair of the Parent Support Group and the School Council Chair.   
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